Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 29 November 2015 19:47

To: Planning; Planning and Public protection
Subject: REF: 2015/3297/P

Dear Camden,

REF: 2015/3297/P

My Housing Association reckons there will be no impact on my current living space ( Flat 5 308 Kilbum
High Road)

Bearing in mind the disruption that REF: 2015/1688/P has caused to me, 1 don't see how demolition /

extension can possibly not cause a disturbance.

This notwithstanding that I have yet to see confirmation that planning permission was granted for
2015/1688/P

I DID see planning permission granted in the case of 2014/5924/P ; it came in the form of a written letter

So while we wait for the new system to roll out, I'm looking for a hard copy letter confirming the status of
the application for BOTH 2015/3297/P AND 2015/1688/P

Thank you.
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